
 

 
Parish Clerk: Doug Evans 
Telephone:     07767 443895 
Email:               bubbenhallpclerk@gmail.com 
 
21 Oak Road 
Tiddington 
Stratford upon Avon 
Warwickshire 
CV37 7BU

 
The next Meeting of Bubbenhall Parish Council will take place on  
Tuesday 05 March 2019 at 7.30pm in the Village Hall, Bubbenhall 

 
1. Apologies for absence 

2. Declaration of interest and dispensations 
3. Minutes of previous meeting held on 15 January 2019 
4. Matters arising and updates 

i. Spout/oak tree and plans for the future 
ii. Alleyway between Home Close and Moat Close 
iii. Tree in alleyway between Coopers Walk and Ryton Road 
iv. Dog fouling reduction measures “We’re Watching You” 
v. Village Hall CCTV 
vi. Annual litter pick 
vii. Tennis net and storage box 
viii. Location of trees to be planted by Rainbows 

5. Police report 
6. Finance 

i. Financial reports and payment schedule 
ii. Domain name registration fee 
iii. Discussion on grant funding opportunities, including WALC and National Lottery 

7. Administration  
8. Highways update 

i. HGVs using local lanes (start HGV survey again?) 
9. Business from members of the public 
10.  Planning 

i. Meeting with Planning Committee on 12 March  
ii. Meeting with Ragu Sittambalam on 19 March 

11. Youth Space and recreation ground 
i. Update 
ii. Quotation for work on multi-play unit 
iii. Running track and outside gym equipment 

12. Reports from meetings attended 
13. Parish matters (AOB) 
14. Correspondence not dealt with in other items 

 
Signed:                                                                           
Doug Evans – Clerk to the Parish Council       Date: 01 March 2019 
 
Date of next meeting – 09 April 2019 
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